
From: Lalit K. Jha <lalitkjha@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/7/2014 3:04:08 PM 
Subject: Re Gov's India trip

Hello Katherin,
Greetings
I am working on a story on Gov's India trip. Would like to have details of it. Would highly appreciate 
your help.
Looking forward to hearing from you

With warm rgds,
Lalit K Jha,
Chief US Correspondent,
Press Trust of India (PTI) www.ptinews.com
Cell: 917-817-0859
Home Office Tele/Fax: 301-881-2963
State Department Desk Tele/Fax: 202-293-0708 
On Web: www.lalitkjha.com;

Follow me on Twitter: http://twitter.com/lalitkjha

The information contained in this electronic message and any attachments to this message are
intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may contain proprietary, confidential or
privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not disseminate, distribute or
copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately and destroy all copies of this message and any 
attachments contained in it.

PLEASE CONSIDER ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS PAGE

mailto:Lalit%20K.%20Jha%20%3Clalitkjha@gmail.com%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
http://www.ptinews.com
http://www.lalitkjha.com
http://twitter.com/lalitkjha

